CONGRESSWOMAN MARiA E. SALAZAR COMMITTEE ON FOREIGN AFFAIRS

271TH District oF FLORIDA COMMITTEE ON SMALL BUSINESS

U.S. HOUSE OF REPRESENTATIVES
W asHINGTON, D.C. 20515

April 25, 2022

Dear Chair DeLauro and Ranking Member Granger,

I am requesting funding for the Banyan Health System Little Havana Campus Expansion Project
for the amount of $2,500,000.

The entity to receive funding for this project is Banyan Community Health Center located at
6100 Blue Lagoon Drive, Suite 400, Miami, FL 33126.

This funding would go towards the expansion of the Little Havana Community Health Center
which provides affordable health care to Little Havana’s medically underserved community by
providing high quality, accessible integrated health services to anyone who needs healthcare.
This facility will provide pediatric primary care, women’s health, OB/GYN services, pharmacy,
lab, dentistry, outpatient psychiatry, and additional community resources for over 20,000 patients
per year. As such, I believe that this is an appropriate use of tax dollars as it will promote health
and wellbeing of the community.

I certify that neither [ nor my immediate family has any financial interest in this project

Sincerely,

Congresswoman Maria Elvira Salazar



